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I oppose SB 210 on the grounds that voting by mail in Oregon has been proven to be 

an effective means of supporting voters' ability to cast their votes, and that in-person 

voting is not the most practical means of voting for everyone. Voting by mail is 

practical, effective, and is NOT the source of fraud that certain lawmakers would like 

the public to believe. 


